
Product Discontinuation Notice 

  Socle Technology Corporation 

 

 

 Purpose 
We would like to notify customers that the following Sharp part numbers will 

be discontinued for sale in North America. The reason is that the parts are 

manufactured in an old production facility with no remaining Sharp engineers 

to provide technical support. 

  

Sharp P/N Reason for Discontinuation 

GL100MN0MP1 No Engineers  &  Old production facility 

GL100MN1MP1 No Engineers  &  Old production facility 

GL480E00000F No Engineers  &  Old production facility 

IS471FE No Engineers  &  Old production facility 

IS485E No Engineers  &  Old production facility 

IS486E No Engineers  &  Old production facility 

PD100MC0MP1 No Engineers  &  Old production facility 

PD413PI2E00F No Engineers  &  Old production facility 

  

 Effective Date 

This change is effective April 4, 2019. 

 

 

If you have any questions concerning this notification, please contact your 

Socle representatives at: Socle_Sales_NA@socle-tech.com 
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